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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

There has been some super learning going on around school this week.  Year 5 have been making 

their WWII aeroplanes with mod-roc while Year 3 built some super water tippers out of recycled 

materials and bamboo canes.  They used some of the knots they have been learning in Wild Tribe 

sessions to tie their constructions together. 

 

RSHE Parent Meeting 
 

On Monday 24th May at 4pm, there is a meeting in the hall for any parents in Years 4, 5 and 6 who 

wish to have a look at the materials we are using for non-statutory Sex Education next half term.  
Places at the meeting must be booked through the school office so we can plan numbers for social 

distancing.  If you wish to attend but are unable to, please leave a message with the school office. 

 

Grenville House Meeting 
 

Next year, we have booked a residential trip to Grenville House in Brixham for the Year 6 

children.  Grenville House is one of the best outdoor education centres in Devon and weeks get 

booked up quickly so we are very excited about this opportunity for the children. 

 

There is a meeting on Teams for any families who would like to find out more about the trip on 
Monday 24th May at 5pm.  An invite for this will go out to the email addresses of the Year 5 

children.  We are aware that some families may not be able to attend and are planning another 

meeting in the coming weeks. 

 

Wild Tribe Ranger Day 
 

On Monday, Year 5 took part in a Wild Tribe Ranger day.  They learnt lots of skills including fire 

lighting and wood carving and we hope that they will be able to share some of those skills with 

the younger children through next year.  They did the school proud despite the wet weather and 

had a really fun day! 

 

Parking before School 
 

We have had a number of concerns raised from local residents about parking on New Road 

before school.  At times, this is blocking traffic or covering the zig-zag lines.  We understand that 

parking is difficult at drop off and pick up. Please use the local car parks where possible.   

 

Have a great weekend and take care,    

 

Eddie Brown 
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